
AIS Board, April 9-10, 2018 
New Orleans, LA 

Committee to Revise the Judges Handbook, Betty Roberts, Chair 
 

For all practical purposes, the changes that will be made to the Judges Handbook are 
now in. Since it has been some time since we started this task, I shall send the 
revisions back to the individual committees for final approval and ask that 
submissions be written in paragraph form rather than simply listing the changes. As 
each committee completes this task, final typing shall begin. (Does anyone know if 
we have a copy that can be amended?) 
 
I have contacted a print shop at our local library about the printing of the Handbook. 
Can anyone recommend a firm we’ve used before that will provide good service?  
I think we should have at least 3 bids. Also, I need to know how many copies we 
should print. 
 
Please change my email address to: bettytroberts@gmail.com. (Note the t between 
betty and roberts.) 
 
Thanks! 
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